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	Dear Parents and Carers, 
Welcome to another newsletter.

It’s hard to believe that we are nearly at the end of the first “little” term of the academic year – it seems to have flown by!

Harvest Festival – a thank you!
Monday saw our first “public outing” of the year as we all walked down to Offham Church to celebrate our annual Harvest Festival. We even managed to witness a van “remove” the train crossing gates en route, which added an extra memorable element to the walk! 
May I thank the many of you who came to join us to see some wonderful presentations by each of the classes - it was great to see the church full to capacity! 
Can I also thank you, on behalf of those in the community who will receive the benefit of your donations, for the thoughtful food gifts you provided. 

Cross Country Success

A number of our pupils from Badger and Owl classes took part in our local Cluster Cross Country Running event last week – and we scored some notable success! Our Year Three and Four pupils performed with great confidence and effort and did themselves, and the school, proud.
Out of our entrants, we managed to secure four places in the County finals, taking place next week – Iona, Sascha, Kara and Jim will be showing clean pairs of heels to their fellow runners - good luck to all four of them!

Hallowe’en Events, Friday 23rd October

Next Friday will be a NON UNIFORM DAY with a theme – dress for Hallowe’en – for fun only! It will be a non-competitive event, and as it is not for a charitable occasion, no donation is required. 

Our fabulous PTA – the infamous HSF – have organised a fun-packed event for afterschool at Beechwood Hall – see playground flyers for details!
	After School Club Pick Ups
We are exceptionally fortunate to have such a wide range of afterschool activities run by staff and parents.

Could I please ask that you collect your children promptly at the end of their club to allow the adults supervising your children to leave on time themselves or continue with other commitments they might have in school. Thank you for your support in this matter.
Participation in Sporting Events

Throughout the year our older children are involved in a large number of sporting events, and these take a lot of organising. We try to ensure that as many children as possible are given the opportunity to “have a go” at different events. 

If your child has been selected to take part in one such event then could you please ensure they are in school for the morning registration period of the day they are playing, as we have reserve lists of children who will be asked to take part instead in your child’s absence.

Parent Consultation Evenings – please come!
Our Parent Consultation Evenings take place next Wednesday (5.30 – 7.00) and Thursday (3.30 – 5.00). 
If you haven’t yet signed up to discuss how your child is settling in to their new year group/class then please do!

Lists are in the reception at the front of the school and there are still places available. If you cannot make it for these evenings then please talk to your child’s teacher and they will arrange a convenient time to meet with you.
Help Needed!

Calling all green fingered parents! If you are able to help us weed our playground and pond areas, as well as trim our willow, please see Mr Wright or Ms Thompson who will greet you with open arms!
Warmest regards,
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Working Together
Learning Together
Aiming High

